
  THE AMERICAN SCIENTIFIC 
  GLASSBLOWERS SOCIETY,
  CANADIAN SECTION CANADIENNE

October 21, 2000

Subject:   November 2000 BOD Report of the ASGS Canadian Section,

The ASGS Canadian Section did not have a fall meeting this year.
Although one was planned and despite numerous inquires by me that all
was on track for the fall meeting, due to circumstances beyond our
control themeeting plans fell through. We will now try and plan for a
Spring 2001 meeting. The section itself is quite viable with a sound
bank balance at this time.

In my conversations with some of our section members it is clear
that there is very little support for the proposed ASGS Director
Reimbursement from the Section. The membership I have spoken with
seems quite upset that the ASGS is coming to section asking it to pay
for things which should rightfully be paid for by the ASGS from the
membership dues it has already collected from the members. A one time
reimbursement of CDN $200.00 may have a chance of being  approved by
the membership. Of course this will have to be approved by the
membership at our next section meeting. Anything more than the CDN
$200.00 reimbursement would surely cause financial hardship for the
section.

In regards to the special coloured ASGS Membership Applications
it has been determined that all of our Section Members are also ASGS
National Members.  

Sincerely,

Michael Palme
Canadian Section Director




